
 

4715 NW 157th St. Suite: 202, Miami, FL-33014, Tel: 305-625-5252, Fax: 305-625-7110 

 

December 16, 2015 

 

 

Mr. Ronnie Navarro, PE 

Deputy Public Works Director and City Engineer 

City of Dania Beach 

 

Re: Sidewalk Design and Construction Supervision 

SW 40th Avenue between SW 54th Court and Stirling Road 
 

Dear Mr. Navarro; 

EBS Engineering, Inc. is pleased to submit this proposal to provide professional engineering consulting 

services for the sidewalk project on SW 40 Avenue between SW 54 Court and Stirling Road as outlined 

below:  

  

Project Scope 

  
The scope will include design of about 2,300 linear feet of 5’ wide concrete new sidewalk along the west 

side of the roadway from SW 54th Court to Stirling Road in conformance with ADA requirements. 

  

TASK 1: Sidewalk Design 

  

Task 1.1: 60% Design and Cost Estimates 

Task 1.2: 100% Design and Cost Estimates 

  

TASK 2: City Meeting/Workshop 

  

Task 2.1 Public Coordination Meeting - Consultant will conduct one public workshop together 

with City staff to gather input from neighborhood residents, business owners, and other project 

stakeholders on the proposed improvements for the SW 40th Avenue Sidewalk Improvement 

Project. 

  

TASK 3: Construction Observation and Inspection 

  

Deliverables 

  
•                 2 half size sets (11”x17”) at each submittal 

•                 1 digital copy (CAD format) at each submittal 

•                 1 digital copy (PDF format) at each submittal Technical Specifications: 

•                 1 hard copy at 100% submittal 

•                 1 digital copy (PDF format) at 100% submittal 

 

Assumptions 

  
•                 Aerial photograph to be used.  No new survey will be prepared. 

•                 City will coordinate and schedule the public workshops with residents. 



 

4715 NW 157th St. Suite: 202, Miami, FL-33014, Tel: 305-625-5252, Fax: 305-625-7110 

•                 No anticipated right-of-way acquisition and no permitting is anticipated. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Maqsood Mohammad Nasir, PE 

Director of Engineering 

EBS Engineering, Inc. will provide the above mentioned services for a lump sum fee of $26,500.00
 

Please feel free to contact us should you have any questions or need further information related to this 

proposal.  
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